
 

 

                                                                                       Wednesday 2nd October 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Children in Early Years and KS1 will be having their Harvest Assembly on  

Monday 7th October at 9.15am in the Infant Hall.  There will be short presentations 

from groups of children about different aspects of harvest and of course the 

singing of some harvest songs! 

 

Parents are welcome to attend.  Food donations will be going to a charity to 

support homeless people called “Ace of Clubs”.   

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Miss Auton 

Assistant Head for KS1 and EYFS 
 

 

 

 

 

  


